CAMBRIDGE STREET UPPER SCHOOL



Join us at our next

Diversity Dialogues

OPEN TO ALL CSUS CAREGIVERS & STAFF

I'm a Good Person! Isn't That Enough?

Debby Irving author of Waking Up White

Dec. 1, 2016 - 6-8pm

Dinner 6-6:30pm Interactive Presentation from 6:30-8pm

Please RSVP By Nov. 28 - So we may plan dinner accordingly!

•	Parent/Caregiver/Staff Name:
•	Email Address and/or Phone Number:

REMINDER: This is an Adult-Focused activity for caregivers and CSUS staff.

CSUS spells SUCCESS!

CAMBRIDGE STREET UPPER SCHOOL			
• I will need child care for (# of children / ages) /			
Please return this slip Nov.28th to your scholar's homeroom teacher or email CSUS Clerk Ms. Robinson to confirm your RSVP to trobinson@cpsd.us. For more information contact Cultural Proficiency Coordinator, Norah Connolly - nconnolly@cpsd.us or Head of School, Manuel J. Fernandez - mfernandez@cpsd.us			

CSUS spells SUCCESS!